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CIRCULAR 
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August 5th 2023 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Terminal system update - 
shutdown of the system  

 

 
Valued Customer, 

 
Please note that Saturday August 5, 2023 there will be a shutdown as 

we are proceeding to a roll back of the ECN4.  
  

Therefore, kindly note the system will not be available from 04:30 PM 

to 08:30 PM. 
  

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your 

understanding. 
 

 

 
For more information, kindly contact us at: 

T: +253 21 317 317 

E:  customercare.dct@dct.dj 

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

